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November 9, 2021 

 

 

NOTICE OF ITEM TO BE CONSIDERED AT THE COMMISSION’S REGULARLY 

SCHEDULED OPEN MEETING 

(Set for Thursday, December 9, 2021, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 

and 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(By 5 p.m. on Monday, December 6, 2021) 

 

RE:  In the Matter of the Petition of PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light for an Exemption 

from WAC 480-100-605, Docket UE-210829 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On November 1, 2021, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light (Pacific Power or Company) 

filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a Petition for 

Exemption from Washington Administrative Code 480-100-605 (Petition), which requires that 

the alternative lowest cost and reasonably available portfolio include the social cost of 

greenhouse gases in the resource acquisition decision. The Petition is available on the 

Commission’s website at https://www.utc.wa.gov/casedocket/2021/210829. 

 

OPEN MEETING 

 

The Commission will hear this matter and allow time for interested persons and stakeholders to 

provide feedback at its regularly scheduled open meeting on Thursday, December 9, 2021, 

beginning at 9:30 a.m. The Commission’s open meetings are conducted virtually via Microsoft 

Teams. To attend the open meeting by telephone, please call 1-253-372-2181 and enter the 

conference ID: 581 008 258#. To attend via Microsoft Teams, please use the following link: 

Click here to join the meeting. 

 

https://www.utc.wa.gov/casedocket/2021/21
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjQzNTViYjYtZGYxYi00ZDYwLTk2OWYtYTMwNThiODE3Njll%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2211d0e217-264e-400a-8ba0-57dcc127d72d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%222c18d25b-c580-4632-8b4b-906cec0304dc%22%7d
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WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 

The Commission gives notice of the opportunity to submit comments by 5 p.m. on Monday, 

December 6, 2021. 

 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-250(3), written comments must be submitted in electronic form, 

specifically in searchable .pdf format (Adobe Acrobat or comparable software). As provided in 

WAC 480-07-140(5), those comments must be submitted via the Commission’s web portal at 

www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing. If you are unable to submit documents via the portal, you may submit 

your comments by email to the Commission’s Records Center at records@utc.wa.gov or by 

mailing an electronic copy to the Commission’s Records Center on a flash drive, DVD, or 

compact disc that includes the filed document(s). Comment submissions should include: 

• The docket number of this proceeding (Docket UE-210829). 

• The commenting party’s name. 

• The title and date of the comment or comments. 

The Commission will post on its website all comments that are provided in electronic format.  

 

If you are unable to file your comments electronically the Commission will accept a paper 

document by mail. 

 

 

 

 
AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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